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2 July 2021 
 
Via email: info@infracom.govt.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
SUBMISSION TO THE INFRASTRUCTURE STRATEGY 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to present this submission on Te Waihanga New Zealand Infrastructure 
Commission’s He Tūāpapa ki te Ora Infrastructure for a Better Future.   
 
The Queenstown Lakes District faces a number of significant challenges in relation to infrastructure, which are 
exacerbated by growth pressures, high visitor numbers, funding shortfalls and mountainous landscapes. The 
Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC) has a unique position and perspective on the barriers and complexities 
to building and maintaining affordable, efficient, resilient and emissions-reducing infrastructure. 
 
This submission will traverse a range of strategic recommendations, before addressing some of the specific 
interventions and activity areas within the infrastructure space. Stylistic points will be addressed in the final 
section, but QLDC politely requests that future consultation processes provide a longer period for all parties to be 
able to thoroughly review, digest and respond to such a substantial topic. 
 
Council staff ask to be invited to present this submission at any hearings that result from this consultation process.  
 
Please note that this submission reflects the position of officers and has not yet been ratified by Council.  
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to comment.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  

  

Mayor Chief Executive 
 

 

 
 
 




































